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07/09/2023 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Year 13 Academic Forum with Wycombe Abbey – Friday 22nd September 2023 

 

We are delighted to be able to offer Year 13 students the opportunity to take part in an Academic Forum with 

students at Wycombe Abbey on Friday 22nd September. 

 
The Academic Forum is an immersive conference designed to help prepare Year 13 students applying to 

Oxbridge/Russell group universities. There will be a talk, followed by a university-style subject seminar, and an 

inter-disciplinary academic quiz. The conference will deal with the academic challenges that applicants will 

experience when applying for, and attending, university.  

 

The conference will take place at Wycombe Abbey on Friday 22nd September 1.30pm-5pm.   

 

Please complete and submit this Form  Academic Forum 2023  by Monday 11th September. The places are 

limited and you will be allocated a place on a first come first served basis. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Shradha Tan 

Associate Assistant Head  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Pu6mcJUbIEifB1_MiPbJhnw-p6V_bMxFhtouFeS7g6dURUxRS05QUkhYUEJGUzMxOElaVVlJVFVCOC4u

